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We would like to acknowledge the traditional owners of this land past, present and emerging. 
We gather each day on Gundungurra Land to continue our learning adventure together.

Monday November 4, 2024

WEEK 4

ARTIST IN RESIDENCE (AIR)
This Friday we will be joined by artist Liam Benson, who will be 
working with the Banksia and Wattles classes throughout the day. 
Liam will return next Friday to work with  the Eucalypts, Gumnuts and 
Waratahs. We are very grateful to the gallery and Liam for organising 
this opportunity for our children! A reminder that parents are warmly 
invited to join us on November 29 at Nungunggulla Gallery where our 
children’s creations will be on display for the general public.

WEAR A HAT OR PLAY IN THE SHADE
As the weather becomes warmer, we ask for your support in 
providing a navy school uniform broad brimmed hat for your child to 
wear during break times and outdoor activities. Children will be asked 
to play in the shade if they don’t have a broad brimmed hat. There 
are a number of second-hand hats for children in the uniform shop. 
Please let us know if you would like your child to use one and we can 
provide them with a hat to use. Sunscreen will be offered in the 
classrooms as children leave to go out to break.

REMEMBRANCE DAY
Next Monday our Stage 3 children will walk to the Cenotaph in 
Berrima village to join in the Remembrance Day service. Our current 
School Leaders will be hosting this service, and you are very welcome 
to join us. The service will commence at approximately 10.45am.

SAVE THE DATE – Leadership speeches
An important part of our leadership process is the speech 

delivered to the school community. This year our incoming School 
Leaders will present their speeches on Tuesday December 10 at 
9.10am. Parents and family are warmly invited to join us for this 
special occasion. Our leaders for 2025 will be formally presented with 
their badges at the end of year assembly.

STAFFING 
This week we congratulate and thank Mr Jonathan Hunt who has 
been successful in applying for the Opportunity Class teacher position 
at Moss Vale Public School, commencing in 2025. Mr Hunt will remain 
at Berrima for the rest of the year, and we wish him all the very best 
for his next adventure.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

TERM 4 WEEK 4

Monday 
November 4

Tuesday 
November 5

Stage 2 excursion to the 
Maritime Museum

Wednesday 
November 6

Greg Smith – Yama2you

Thursday 
November 7

Friday 
November 8

Friday morning run
AIR – Liam Benson

TERM 4 WEEK 5

Monday 
November 11

Remembrance Day
Quiz Worx during scripture

Tuesday 
November 12

Banksias to Berrima 
Museum

Wednesday 
November 13

Thursday 
November 14

Friday 
November 15

Friday morning run
AIR Liam Benson

P&C MEETINGS

Term 4:
Monday November 25, 2024

UNIFORM SHOP

OPENING HOURS
Our uniform shop is operating out of 

the teacher’s staffroom. Tahnae will be 
in on Mondays from 9-10am and Emma 
will be available on Wednesdays from 

9-10am. 

Growing hearts and minds of 
lifelong learners
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